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It also develops and verifies a detailed
quantum chemical model that can be
used in the future to quantitatively
predict even the smallest deviations
from linear behavior. A child on a
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reunion of Fox Corp. and News Corp,
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ago, Fox Corp. announced Friday. The
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They've been taking trips whenever
they can get away, and taking tips
from the many members of The 251
Club, a group dedicated to exploring
all of Vermont's towns and cities. At
the group's annual ...
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"CBS Sunday Morning" senior
contributor Ted Koppel anchors a
special edition of the program, "A
Nation Divided?," which looks at the
dynamics that keep us apart and those
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A recent study published in Acta
Pharmacologica Sinica described the
evidence, mechanisms, and therapies
for endothelial dysfunction in
coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19).
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